
MICT ADVISORY 
Official Manila International Container Terminal Partner 

Advisory 

    
1/16/2021 ADVISORY NO. 2021-1356 

 

Dear Valued Customers, 

 
We would like to update everyone that the scheduled power shutdown 

tomorrow, January 17, may be moved earlier to 0600H-0800H. Again, 
the purpose of the temporary shutdown is to conduct repairs to our main 

substation and operations at the main terminal may possibly be disrupted 
during the said period.  

 

Please be guided accordingly and plan your bookings and terminal 
transactions ahead to avoid any inconveniences.  

 
Many thanks, 

 
MICT Management 
 


